
The  Mānoa  Disaster
Preparedness Team is No More
Wait.  What  happened?   Not  to  worry.   The  Mānoa  Disaster
Preparedness Team has changed its name to Be Ready Mānoa. 
Same  people,  same  mission.   We  are  now  officially  a
corporation  (unfortunately  NOT  tax  exempt)  of  community
volunteers.  The official information is:

Be Ready Mānoa
P.O. Box 61623
Honolulu, HI  96822
email – info@bereadymanoa.org
Website – bereadymanoa.org

Lots of things are happening.  You may notice  our new logo
above thanks to Courtney Hara a UH senior in graphic design. 
Also, plans for the Be Ready Mānoa community fair in September
are going full speed ahead.  Sponsors, vendors, exhibitors,
entertainment  and  much  more  are  lined  up.   Plans  are  to
stimulate interest by involving local schools and school kids
in disaster preparedness and education.

Stay tuned for future developments including the unveiling of
our super hero mascot “Disaster Blaster”.
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